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TALKING TO THE SCHOOL:

At Wainuioru School we pride ourselves on being a school that is open to parents, and recognising your role in the education of your children.

There are a number of ways that you can make your voice heard by the school. Below is a flow chart to follow.
[image: image1.jpg]


First:  Your child’s teacher
[image: image2.wmf]Any issue to do with your child should firstly be discussed with your child’s teacher.  They are the people in the school who know your child best and usually issues are most easily resolved at the classroom level.  If your issue is likely to take more than a minute or two please make an appointment or send an email to let the teacher know what the issue is, so that they can come to the meeting with information that will help resolve it.
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Second:  The Principal
If you feel that your concern hasn’t been resolved or if the matter is of a school-wide nature, parents may wish to approach the principal.  



Third:  BOT
The board of trustees should be approached when you think an issue is at a school policy level, or if you are unsatisfied with the response you have received from staff and leadership when you raised a concern with them.  
